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Early Category and Concept
Development David H. Rakison 2003
This text brings together
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

contemporary findings and theories
about the origins and early
development of categorization and
conceptual abilities. Despite
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advances in our understanding of this
area, a number of hotly debated
issues remain at the centre of the
controversy over categorization.
Universities and Strategic Knowledge
Creation Andrea Bonaccorsi 2007-01-01
'. . . my opinion is that this book
not only presents a wide and complete
report of an extensive research
effort, but also opens new directions
for future research advancements in
this field, that is very relevant
both from theoretical considerations
and policy-making implications.'
Education Economics 'This book is the
first work that brings together
comprehensive evidence on research
and education activities conducted in
European universities. The volume is
both timely (current discussion on
the European Research Area is based
on very poor quality comparative
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

evidence) and important for scholars,
practitioners, policymakers and
students. It provides a critical
assessment of the availability and
use of inputoutput data and
indicators to measure and map
European higher education systems. At
a time when universities are being
asked to play an increasing number of
roles, this book represents a
foundation on which scholars and
policymakers can start to develop the
harmonised statistical infrastructure
needed to evaluate, assess and
support European universities in
their changing roles.' Aldo Geuna,
University of Sussex, UK Although the
role of universities in the knowledge
society is increasingly significant,
there remains a severe lack of
systematic quantitative evidence at
the micro-level, with virtually all
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policy discussion based on country
level statistics or case studies.
This book redresses the balance by
examining original data from
universities in six European
countries Italy, Norway, Portugal,
Spain, Switzerland and the UK. The
authors provide micro-based evidence
on the evolution of the strategic
profile of universities in terms of
scientific research, contract
research, education and the third
mission. The result is a highly
innovative book that combines
detailed national case studies and
comparative institutional analyses
with state-of-the-art quantitative
techniques. Applying for the first
time new generations of nonparametric
efficiency measures on a large scale,
Universities and Strategic Knowledge
Creation will be of great interest to
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

researchers and postgraduate students
in higher education, economics of
science and technology, and
innovation studies. It will also
appeal to policymakers and
administrators in governments,
ministries and universities.
The Unknown Black Book Joshua
Rubenstein 2010 Offering accounts by
survivors of work camps, ghettos,
forced marches, beatings, starvation,
and disease, 'The Unknown Black Book'
provides testimonies from Jews who
survived massacres and other
atrocities carried out by the Germans
and their allies in occupied Soviet
territories during World War II.
Entrepreneurship Marketing Sonny
Nwankwo 2010-12-02 Small and mediumsized enterprises (SMEs) dominate the
market in terms of sheer number of
organizations. Their role in the
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business world is difficult to
overstate. Despite this, there is a
high failure rate among smaller
organizations, which can be explained
to a significant degree by a lack of
marketing understanding in this
sector. Introducing the importance of
marketing to entrepreneurial firms
this book guides the student through
the fundamentals of marketing within
the SME context, providing a more
value-added learning experience than
your standard marketing run-through.
The authors deal directly with
"people issues" (i.e. everyday
entrepreneurial marketing
interactions) to prepare students for
the "dragon’s den" of
entrepreneurialism. This new and
lively textbook provides a fresh and
unfettered approach for marketing
students who require a more realkursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

world understanding of the impact of
their discipline on entrepreneurial
firms. The growing student body
involved with studying
entrepreneurship will also benefit
from the customer insight offered by
this approach.
The Periodic System (1920 - 1923)
J.R. Nielsen 2013-10-22 Whilst volume
3 dealt primarily with the
development of the quantum theory,
``The Periodic System'' contains in 2
parts the papers treating the
application of the theory to the
problem of atomic structure and the
explanation of the periodic system of
the chemical elements.
Qualitative Inquiry and Global Crises
Norman K Denzin 2016-06-16 This
plenary volume from the Sixth
International Congress on Qualitative
Inquiry (2010) highlights the variety
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of roles played by qualitative
researchers in addressing global
communities in crisis. It shows how
qualitative researchers can bridge
gaps in cultural and linguistic
understanding to address issues of
disparity in race, ethnicity, gender,
and environment in the interests of
global social justice and human
rights. Authored by many of the
world’s leading qualitative
researchers, the signature articles
in this volume point qualitative
researchers toward a research stance
of ethics, meaning, and advocacy.
Model Business Letters, E-mails &
Other Business Documents Shirley
Taylor 2004 This book is the
ultimate, single-source guide for
writing clear, effective business
documents. A comprehensive, easy-touse reference book packed with
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

valuable information, useful
techniques, practical tips and
guidelines.
Everything and Nothing (New
Directions Pearls) Jorge Luis Borges
2010-05-25 A pocket-sized Pearls
edition of some of Borges’ best
fictions and essays. Everything and
Nothing collects the best of Borges’
highly influential work—written in
the 1930s and ‘40s—that foresaw the
internet (“Tlön, Uqbar, Orbis
Tertius”), quantum mechanics (“The
Garden of Forking Paths”), and
cloning (“Pierre Menard, Author of
the Quixote”). David Foster Wallace
described Borges as “scalp-crinkling
. . . Borges’ work is designed
primarily as metaphysical
arguments...to transcend individual
consciousness.”
Preludio BWV 846, para guitarra de
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diez cuerdas Eduardo Zudaire Belda
The Cyclist Conspiracy Svetislav
Basara 2012 The Brotherhood, a secret
society that meets in dreams, seeks
to intervene in pivotal events of the
past, as their story is told through
a series of historical documents.
Guide to the Internet in Educational
Psychology Joan S. Bissell 1997 This
guide to the Internet in Educational
Psychology is designed to prepare
future educators to be literate users
of the Nation's rapidly expanding
Information Superhighway, the
Internet. Exploring the Internet as
part of their educational psychology
courses can help students
substantially to become proficient
users of it and of the World Wide Wb,
a graphics-oriented part of the
Internet that provides links to text,
images, sound, and video. Learning
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

about these resources early and using
them throughout their pofessional
preparation opens endless,
challenging learning and teaching
opportunities for future educators
and for the K-12 students whose
knowledge and whose views of
knowledge they will shape.
Word-classes in Modern English Holger
Steen Sørensen 1958
Cognitive Linguistics and Poetics of
Translation Elżbieta Tabakowska 1993
Letopis Slovenske Matice Slovenska
Matica 2019-02-28 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work was reproduced
from the original artifact, and
remains as true to the original work
as possible. Therefore, you will see
the original copyright references,
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library stamps (as most of these
works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction
of a historical artifact, this work
may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Explaining Yugoslavia John B. Allcock
2000 Yugoslavia and its history are
often in the news but poorly
understood. Traversing the politics,
economics, demography and culture of
the former Yugoslavia, the author
makes sense of the region's troubled
past and troubling present.
The Dative William van Belle 1996
Since antiquity, scholars have been
fascinated by the phenomena of case.
The explanation for this fascination
is, as Hjelmslev already pointed out
over fifty years ago, the fact that
he who can unravel the meaning of
case-relations, has the key to
language structure as a whole.For
over three years, a team of twenty
scholars affiliated with the
Linguistics Department of Leuven
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University in Belgium has
concentrated on case phenomena in
different languages, both Indo- and
non-Indo-European. It is the first
time that such a large scale
investigation into case has been
undertaken. Noteworthy is also its
reliance on computer-stored corpora
of authentic material.The results are
published as a series ("Case and
Grammatical Relations across
Languages") of which the first
volume, a bibliography, appeared in
1994.The first volume on the dative
case contains 13 articles, each of
which gives a detailed syntacticsemantic description of the dative or
its counterparts in a particular
language. In addition to the lexicosyntactic frames in which they occur,
a number of textual and extralinguistic factors are taken into
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

account. Languages investigated are
English (K. Davidse), German (L.
Draye), Dutch (W. Van Belle & W. Van
Langendonck), Afrikaans (L.G. de
Stadler), Latin (W. Van Hoecke),
French (L. Melis), Spanish (N.
Delbecque & B. Lamiroy), Portuguese
(R. de Andrade), Polish (B. RudzkaOstyn), Hungarian (G. Toth), Pashto
(W. Skalmowski), Hebrew (P. Swiggers)
and Orizaba Nahuatl (D. Tuggy).
Along the Ganges Ilija Trojanow 2011
The River Ganges has a thousand
names. Hindu priests regard it as a
sin to call her a river at all. She
is a goddess, the source of the
world, her waters holy and healing
and still sold to Hindus all over the
world. Ilija Trojanow travelled along
the Ganges, from the source, where it
breaks free from the eternal ice in
the Himalayas, to the great cities,
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by boat, by bus, on overcrowded
trains. He visited the great Hindu
festivals and talked to those who
warn of ecological disasters. His
colourful report describes a country
between ancient traditions and
astonishing modernity and the holy
river that crosses it for hundreds of
miles
Przewodnik bibliograficzny 2005
The Grammar of Causative
Constructions Masayoshi Shibatani
1976
Willkommen! 1 (Third edition) German
Beginner s course Heiner Schneke
2019-04-09 *This listing is for the
activity book. Willkommen! 1 is also
available as a Course Pack,
coursebook, and CD & DVD set.*
Willkommen! 1 German Beginner's
Course is a best-selling multi-format
German adult learning programme for
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

classroom and home use. Fully revised
and updated for this new edition, the
course includes a coursebook, course
pack, activity book and CD and DVD
set plus online activities. This
blended learning approach will get
you speaking, writing and
understanding German with accuracy
and confidence. The course covers
levels A1 to A2 of the Common
European Framework of Reference
(CEFR) for Languages. Whether you are
learning for general interest, for
your job, holiday, or for an exam,
Willkommen! 1 is packed full of
comprehensive material and
interesting features to improve your
fluency and understanding. · Includes
lively and contemporary topics from
food, shopping and relationships to
careers and life in Germany and
German-speaking countries. · Book,
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audio and video content allow for
flexible use in the classroom and at
home. · Range of activities based on
authentic materials including menus,
brochures and interviews. · Different
types of writing practice, including
letters, CV, emails and blogs. ·
Listening material includes
interviews, radio and TV clips. ·
'Real-life' German videos demonstrate
how the language is really spoken. ·
Deutschland info sections give
practical and cultural insights into
German life. Created in consultation
with teachers and learners,
Willkommen! 1 provides about 120
hours of study and is ideal for
group-learning as well as for
revision and self-study. Also
available: Coursebook (ISBN
9781473672659): this full-colour 288page coursebook is the primary text
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

for the course. Ideal for classroom
and home use. Course Pack (ISBN
9781473672673): includes the
Coursebook, the CD and DVD Set and an
online Support Book containing a key
to the exercises and audio
transcripts). CD and DVD Set (ISBN
9781473672642): contains all the
dialogues and listening activities
included in the coursebook plus video
content building on the real-life
German used in the course.
The Holocaust in the East Michael
David-Fox 2014-02-07 Silence has many
causes: shame, embarrassment,
ignorance, a desire to protect. The
silence that has surrounded the
atrocities committed against the
Jewish population of Eastern Europe
and the Soviet Union during World War
II is particularly remarkable given
the scholarly and popular interest in
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the war. It, too, has many causes—of
which antisemitism, the most
striking, is only one. When, on July
10, 1941, in the wake of the German
invasion of the Soviet Union, local
residents enflamed by Nazi propaganda
murdered the entire Jewish population
of Jedwabne, Poland, the ferocity of
the attack horrified their fellow
Poles. The denial of Polish
involvement in the massacre lasted
for decades. Since its founding, the
journal Kritika: Explorations in
Russian and Eurasian History has led
the way in exploring the East
European and Soviet experience of the
Holocaust. This volume combines
revised articles from the journal and
previously unpublished pieces to
highlight the complex interactions of
prejudice, power, and publicity. It
offers a probing examination of the
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

complicity of local populations in
the mass murder of Jews perpetrated
in areas such as Poland, Ukraine,
Bessarabia, and northern Bukovina and
analyzes Soviet responses to the
Holocaust. Based on Soviet commission
reports, news media, and other
archives, the contributors examine
the factors that led certain local
residents to participate in the
extermination of their Jewish
neighbors; the interaction of Nazi
occupation regimes with various
sectors of the local population; the
ambiguities of Soviet press coverage,
which at times reported and at times
suppressed information about
persecution specifically directed at
the Jews; the extraordinary Soviet
efforts to document and prosecute
Nazi crimes and the way in which the
Soviet state’s agenda informed that
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effort; and the lingering effects of
silence about the true impact of the
Holocaust on public memory and state
responses.
Celtic Literatures in the Twentieth
Century Сборник статей 2017-09-05
«The Centre for Irish and Celtic
Studies at the University of Ulster
hosted at Coleraine, between the 24th
and 26th August 2000, a very
successful and informative conference
on ‘Celtic Literatures in the
Twentieth Century’. The lectures and
the discussions were of a high
standard, and it was the intention of
the organisers to edit and publish
the proceedings as soon as possible
thereafter. Unfortunately, due to dif
culties in assembling some of the
papers, this was not possible and,
consequently, publication has been
delayed much longer than was
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

originally anticipated. Despite this
delay, we feel that those papers
which we have received merit
publication at this time, not only
because of their intrinsicmerits, but
also because they represent the views
of the authors on their respective
topics at the turn of the twenty rst
century and will hopefully be of
value to those interested in the
state of the modern Celtic
literatures.»
Story for a Friend Halina
Poswiatowska 2006-11-01
A Living Russian Grammar 2002*
Ruslan Russian 2. John Langran John
Langran 2007-09-01 This is a
communicative Russian course for
adults and young people, from
beginners to intermediate level.
Humorous Texts Salvatore Attardo
2001-01-01 This book presents a
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theory of long humorous texts based
on a revision and an upgrade of the
General Theory of Verbal Humour
(GTVH), a decade after its first
proposal. The theory is informed by
current research in psycholinguistics
and cognitive science. It is
predicated on the fact that there are
humorous mechanisms in long texts
that have no counterpart in jokes.
The book includes a number of case
studies, among them Oscar Wilde's
Lord Arthur Savile's Crime and
Allais' story Han Rybeck. A groundbreaking discussion of the
quantitative distribution of humor in
select texts is presented.
Tense Marking in Black English Ralph
W. Fasold 1972
Ruslan Russian 1 2008
A Universe from Nothing Lawrence M.
Krauss 2012-01-10 Bestselling author
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

and acclaimed physicist Lawrence
Krauss offers a paradigm-shifting
view of how everything that exists
came to be in the first place. “Where
did the universe come from? What was
there before it? What will the future
bring? And finally, why is there
something rather than nothing?” One
of the few prominent scientists today
to have crossed the chasm between
science and popular culture, Krauss
describes the staggeringly beautiful
experimental observations and mindbending new theories that demonstrate
not only can something arise from
nothing, something will always arise
from nothing. With a new preface
about the significance of the
discovery of the Higgs particle, A
Universe from Nothing uses Krauss’s
characteristic wry humor and
wonderfully clear explanations to
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take us back to the beginning of the
beginning, presenting the most recent
evidence for how our universe
evolved—and the implications for how
it’s going to end. Provocative,
challenging, and delightfully
readable, this is a game-changing
look at the most basic underpinning
of existence and a powerful antidote
to outmoded philosophical, religious,
and scientific thinking.
Freudianism Valentin Voloshinov
2013-01-16 Freudianism is a major
icon in the history of ideas,
independently rich and suggestive
today both for psychoanalysis and for
theories of language. It offers
critical insights whose recognition
demands a change in the manner in
which the fundamental principles of
both psychoanalysis and linguistic
theory are understood. Volosinov went
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

to the root of Freud’s theory adn
method, arguing that what is for him
the central concept of
psychoanalysis, “the unconscious,”
was a fiction. He argued that the
phenomena that were taken by Freud as
evidence for “the unconscious”
constituted instead an aspect of “the
conscious,” albeit one with a
person’s “official conscious.” For
Volosinov, “the conscious” was a
monologue, a use of language, “inner
speech” as he called it. As such, the
conscious participated in all of the
properties of language, particularly,
for Volosinov, its social essence.
This type of argumentation stood
behind Volosinov’s charge that
Freudianism presented humans in an
inherently false, individualistic,
asocial, and ahistorical setting.
Narrative and Genre Mary Chamberlain
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2002-11-01 Any life story, whether a
written autobiography or an oral
testimony, is shaped not only by the
reworkings of experience through
memory and re-evaluation, but also
art. Any communication has to use
shared conventions not only of
language itself but also the more
complex expectations of 'genre': of
the forms expected within a given
context and type of communication.
This collection of essays by
internationl academics draws on a
wide range of disciplines in the
social sciences and the humanities to
examine how far the expectations and
forms of genre shape different kinds
of autobiography and influence what
messages they can convey. After
investigating the problem of genre
definition, and tracing the evolution
of genre as a concept, contributors
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

explore such issues as: * How far can
we argue that what people narrate in
their autobiographical stories is
selected and shaped by the reportoire
of genre available to them? * To what
extent is oral autobiography shaped
by its social and cultural context? *
What is the relationship between
autobiographical sources and the
ethnographer? Narrative and Genre
presents exciting new debates in an
emerging field and will encourage
international and interdisciplinary
debate. Its authors and contributors
are scholars from the fields of
anthropology, cultural studies,
literary analysis, psychoanalysis,
social history, and sociology.
Ten Canonical Buildings 1950-200
Peter Eisenman 2008
Polish Romantic Drama Adam Mickiewicz
1997 This is the first volume in
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English to be devoted entirely to
Polish Romantic drama. It contains
translations of three major plays:
Forefathers; Eve, Part III, by Adam
Mickiewics; The Un-Divine Comedy by
Zygmunt Krasinski; and Fantazy by
Juliusz Slowacki. In his highly
informative introduction, Professor
Segel discusses the plays against the
background of the Romantic movement
in Poland and points out their
ideological and artistic importance.
As products of a revolutionary
Poland; they were written and
published in Paris by writers who
either resettled there after the
Insurrection of 1830 or otherwise
identified with the Great Emigration;
they are permeated with the spirit of
Romantic Rebellion, with pleas for
universial justice, and with queries
concerning the role of the poet in
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

society. Brillant productions of the
plays in Poland in the late
nineteenth and early twentiethcenturies gave impetus to an entire
tradition of modern Polish theatrical
experimentation as well as dramatic
writing which extends to the present
day.
The Dative William van Belle
1998-01-01 This book is the second
part of a two-volume reader on the
'Dative'. In the first part, which
appeared in 1996, eleven papers were
presented providing a syntactic and
semantic description of the category
'Dative' in eleven languages. The aim
of this second part is to discuss
several aspects of the Dative in
greater detail. It contains eight
papers dealing with theoretical
considerations on 'dativity' as well
as with contrastive, typological and
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diachronic issues. A major concern is
the relation between form (case,
grammatical relation) and meaning
(semantic roles or other kinds of
meaning). Most contributions in this
volume represent cognitive and
functional views or a critical
discussion of them.As in the first
volume, the linguistic material
mainly stems from Germanic and
Romance languages. Contemporary
English is the basis for Davidse's
theoretical claims; Pasicki studies
the dative in Old English. Dutch
appears especially in Geeraerts'
semantic analysis, but also in the
papers by Draye, Lamiroy & Delbecque
and Van Langendonck. Draye, Lamiroy &
Delbecque and Melis also take German
into consideration. Latin is dealt
with by Melis and Van Langendonck.
Modern Romance languages, especially
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

French, provide further data for
Melis and Lamiroy & Delbecque.
Finally, Newman adduces a variety of
languages for his typological
analyses.
Conversation Analysis Ian Hutchby
1998-06-15 Talk is a central activity
in social life. But how is ordinary
talk organized? How do people
coordinate their talk in interaction?
And what is the role of talk in wider
social processes? Conversation
analysis has developed over the past
thirty years as a key method for
studying social interaction and
language use. Its unique perspective
and systematic methods make it
attractive to a multidisciplinary
audience. Yet while much has been
written about the field, little of
this is designed to be accessible to
the undergraduate student

17/19

Downloaded from kazan.ino-shkola.ru on
June 30, 2022 by guest

encountering this area for the first
time. In this book Ian Hutchby and
Robin Wooffitt offer the first wideranging, accessible introduction to
the field. The book offers a basic
grounding in the theory and methods
of conversation analysis and
demonstrates its usefulness by
analysing a variety of concrete
examples. With an emphasis on
practical demonstrations, they show
how it addresses key questions in
social science and in other
professional fields such as humancomputer interaction, political
communication and speech therapy.
Conversation Analysis is written in a
lively, engaging and jargon-free
style, and will be indispensable
reading for undergraduates and their
teachers on courses in sociology,
sociolinguistics, applied
kursy-jazyk-dlja-uspeha

linguistics, social psychology,
communication studies and
anthropology.
Advanced Language Construction Mark
Rosenfelder 2012 The sequel to the
Language Construction Kit: learn more
about constructed languages and about
linguistics: logic, pidgins and
creoles, sign languages, the
linguistic life cycle, and a meaty
step-by-step survey of morphosyntax.
Create detailed and plausible
languages for RPGs, fantasy and
science fiction, movies, or video
games... or just learn more about how
languages work with the same accurate
yet fun approach as the original LCK.
Industrializing Knowledge Lewis M.
Branscomb 1999 Compares the economic
effects of university research in the
USA and Japan. Incorporating
historical, sociological and
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industrial perspectives, the book
discusses the mechanics of
university-industry interactions and
how policies encouraging such
interactions can address
regional/national needs.
Service Design Andy Polaine
2013-03-13 Service Design is an
eminently practical guide to
designing services that work for
people. It offers powerful insights,
methods, and case studies to help you
design, implement, and measure
multichannel service experiences with
greater impact for customers,
businesses, and society.
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Essentials of Entrepreneurship and
Small Business Management Thomas
Zimmerer 2005 Introduces he processes
of new venture creation and the
critical knowledge needed to manage a
business once it is formed. This text
offers complete coverage and a
practical hands-on approach to
entrepreneurship. Supported by
supplementary material for the
lecturer and student in both a CD-Rom
and companion website.
Ruslan Russian 1: a Communicative
Russian Course. Student Workbook with
Free Audio Download John Langran
2017-10-02
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